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Kelly Stidworthy

From: OLG Office of Local Government Mailbox <olg@olg.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 20 October 2020 4:22 PM

Subject: Correspondence from the Office of Local Government (Our Ref A719868) - Armidale

- LE

Doc ID: A719868 

  
Contact: Janelle Waterson 

Phone: 02 4428 4100 

  
  
Mr John Rayner 
General Manager 
Armidale Regional Council 
  
By email: executiveoffice@armidale.nsw.gov.au 

  
  
Dear Mr Rayner 
  
I am sending this email with regard to the special variation granted to the former Armidale Dumaresq 
Council for the 2014-15 rating year. 
  
A condition of the special variation granted at that time was that Council reduce its general income for the 
2021-22 rating year by $1,287,368 plus the equivalent cumulative proportion of this increase from any 
general variation increases, or any special variation increases or decreases, and Crown land income 
adjustments approved for the 2015-16 to 2020-21 rating years, inclusive.  
  
On this basis, the amount that Council's general income is to be reduced by in 2021-22 will be $1,468,284. 
This amount should be deducted from Council’s Notional General Income for 2021-22. 
  
Council is reminded of this provision to enable appropriate action in its budget estimates for 2021-22. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
  
Chris Allen 

Director, Sector Performance and Intervention 

Office of Local Government | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

T 02 4428 4100  |  E olg@olg.nsw.gov.au 

5 O’Keeffe Ave, NOWRA NSW 2541  

www.olg.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the 

traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and 

collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal 

people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------ 

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not 

the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of 

the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the Office of Local Government, unless otherwise 

stated.   

 

For the purposes of the Copyright Act, the permission of the holder of copyright in this communication may 

be taken to have been granted, unless stated otherwise, for the copying or forwarding of this message, as 

long as both the content of this communication and the purposes for which it is copied or forwarded are 

work-related. 


